

Newsletter Summer 2023!

Hideaway Takeaway Outdoor Seating

Our Hideaway Takeaway has expanded! During the summer months we are now offering an outside seating area for you to sit and enjoy our yummy cobs and cakes. Along with some new cake recipes being introduced, our delicious filled cobs and treats will be available to buy and enjoy in the sunshine on Tuesdays between 10:30am and 1pm.



Bottesford Compost Bin

Over the last few months our woodwork groups have been working on making a compost bin for St Mary the Virgins church in Bottesford. The church is working towards a net zero carbon footprint and commissioned us to make them a



large compost bin to help reach this

reach this aim. We went on multiple visits to the church to complete this project, and now it is all done! The church also had our woodwork group over for a lovely lunch spread one day, which was very much appreciated!

Email: admin@supportconnections.co.uk Phone: 01664 424044

Website: www.supportandconnections.co.uk

Goodbye James

At the end of April, we said farewell to our Support Co-ordinator James as he moves onto new horizons after nearly 10 years of working at Support and Connections! Each of our groups worked on a farewell gift to give him on his last week. The craft group made a card, the bakers made him a cake, the music and movement group created a song and performance, the gardeners made him an herb planter, the sports group signed a football for him, and the Hideaway Takeaway gave him a free meal deal! James will be missed by both staff and service users, and we wish him all the best in his future!







Bank Holiday Closure Date

We will be CLOSED on Monday 28th August

Email: admin@supportconnections.co.uk Phone: 01664 424044

Website: www.supportandconnections.co.uk